
 

Dear Learning Coach,  

It is time to let UTVA know your intent for the next school year, 

2015-16.  Please watch this Learning Coach Success video message 

which will guide you step by step in your re-registration process. 

http://screencast.com/t/hvEPjlEFP3i 
  

The K12 Reregistration 2015-16 site is HERE. 
 

Thank you for all you do as the Learning Coach! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://screencast.com/t/hvEPjlEFP3i
http://www.k12.com/reregistration#.UyB1gM7eGDl

